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I hope all our US members had a happy Independence Day celebration. 
 
Now that MGA approved our new Area alignment, I've spent time creating maps for our 
Region, Areas and Sections. I'll be presenting this at our meeting on Monday evening. 
 
I continue my work on the Inclusion, Diversity, Equity and Action (IDEA) Ad Hoc, the 
Conference Committee, Strategic Operations and Support Committee, and the Finance 
Committee. These committee chairs will submit reports on our work.  
 
As always, thanks for all you do for IEEE. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Theresa Brunasso 
IEEE R3 Director Elect 
 

 


